
1. We raised £100 at this year’s Summer Fayre with our ‘Pot of Luck’ stall.  

 

2. What a big success HEALTHY LIFESTYLE 

WEEK was! We discussed that we’d definitely like to 

see free flow, skipping and Wake Up Shake Up again 

next year. Instead of speed stacking, we’d like to try a 

new activity. 

 

3. We looked at our EJ WAY poster which is about to get a makeover.  We 

talked about the five stages and agreed on the following points to feed back 

to teachers and Miss Bassett: 

 Reminders don’t work! Some children are proud of them and some don’t care about them be-

cause they get too many and get used to them. They are just imaginary and need to be followed 

up by take away a privilege, for example playtime, talk partner etc. 

 For big things children still need to be in detention, sent to Miss Bassett’s office or moved down 

a year group.  

 We need less stages to make things simple, for example: Lose your privilege-Talk to parents-

detention! 

 

4.  We received a certificate that says what a great 

 School Council we have been this year—a hard act 

 to follow 

 indeed! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8th School Council Meeting 

11th July 2018 

A C T I O N  P O I N T S :  

 School Council members 

to take one speed stack-

ing set for their class as 

wet play equipment.  

 School Council members 

to do an assembly in the 

first week in September 

to talk about our 

achievements this year 

and recruit new candi-

dates. 

S C H O O L  C O U N C I L  

E L E C T I O N S  T O  B E  

H E L D  I N  S E P T E M B E R !  



 

 

 

 


